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Contact Mrs. Kemp

Mrs. Kemp’s 2nd Grade 

Email: ekemp@saintscjm.com
Phone: (616) 754-3416

      In math we will now count 
amounts of money greater than $1.  
Extra work at home is needed for 
most students to become more 
comfortable & accurate.  IXL has 
some great practice sections, and 
I’ve sent your student’s login info so 
he or she can practice at home. 
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     Thank you for signing up for 
parent-teacher conferences.  
Look for an email from me with a 
link to the Google Meet.  If you still 
need to sign up, please email me.  
If you can’t find a time that works 
for you, just email or call me so we 
can schedule something more 
convenient.  I look forward to 
meeting with you!
     This week in spelling our words 
will have double consonants.  In 
reading we will focus on 
non-fiction skills as we read SUPER 
magazine.  In writing we will write 
poems.
     In social studies we will wrap up 
learning about the different types 
of communities before switching 
back to science.  


